
 
 

 

This information was provided by the City of Bunker Hill Village: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 If you have any questions, please contact the City of Bunker Hill Village at 713-467-
9762. 
 
 

Taylorcrest Road to be Closed  
June 2018 to Mid - August 2018 

Traffic on Taylorcrest will be impacted from June to August, 2018 from Bunker Hill Road 

(North to I-10) to Bunker Hill Road (South to Memorial Drive).   This timeframe was 

selected to accommodate the school schedule for Bunker Hill  Elementary School.   

 

Both lanes and sidewalks will be closed during construction hours.  Westbound vehicular 

traffic will be open to traffic on weekends and late evenings.  Local traffic will always have 

access.   

 

Bunker Hill Road to be One –Way Northbound  
Beginning September 2018  

Vehicular traffic on Bunker Hill Road will be Northbound ONLY from Cobblestone Drive 

to Taylorcrest beginning in September.    Southbound traffic will be detoured via Knipp 

Road.  The Bunker Hill Sidewalk in this area will be closed as well. 

 
 


